

8th September 2025

## After School Clubs - Autumn Term

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are pleased to offer a range of after school clubs for the Autumn Term, running from Monday 15th September 2025 until Friday 12th December 2025. The clubs will run right up until October Half Term but there will be no clubs the last week of term before the Christmas Holidays.

If your child would like to attend any after school clubs, please complete the Google Form - <a href="https://forms.gle/nZZ56EKcmq9RKLGV8">https://forms.gle/nZZ56EKcmq9RKLGV8</a>

Please note that places are limited for every club and places will be offered on a first come, first served basis. The parents/carers of those pupils who have been allocated a place, will receive a text message confirming the place. If you do not receive a text, your child will be added to the waiting list as the club has reached full capacity.

All after school clubs will begin at 3:15pm and end at 4:15pm. Pupils will go straight to the club's location within school from their classroom at 3:15pm. Pupils will be dismissed on the playground where you can collect your child once dismissed by the members of staff running the club.

Please see the table below outlining the after school clubs which are available this term. **The forms will go live today at 6:00pm.** 



Day of Club	Club	Year Group(s)	Staff	Timings
Monday	Dodgeball Club	Year 5 and Year 6	Ben	3:15pm - 4:15pm
Monday	Band Club	Year 1 and Year 2	Amie	3:15pm - 4:15pm
Monday	Computing Club	Year 4 - Year 6	Mike	3:15pm - 4:15pm
Tuesday	Cheerleading Club	Year 1 - Year 6	Keiana	3:15pm - 4:15pm
Wednesday	Boys Football Club	Year 1 - Year 6	PVPA Staff	3:15pm - 4:15pm
Wednesday	Dance Club	Year 1 - Year 6	Maddy (external)	3:15pm - 4:15pm
Thursday	Netball Club	Year 4, 5 and 6	Ben	3:15pm - 4:15pm
Friday	Gymnastics Club	Year 2 and Year 3	Ben	3:15pm - 4:15pm

There will be a choir club at lunchtime that Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 can join by speaking with Chris or Amie (music team). You do not need to sign up via the Google Form for this.

As stated above, the Google Form will go live tonight at 6:00pm and all clubs will start on Monday 15th September.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school via <u>info@pipersvale.org.uk</u>.

Yours faithfully,

Kimberly Morton

Principal